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September 22, 2021 

 

 

 

To Redistricting Commission: 

 

The Village of Brooklyn cannot be present at the hearing on September 23, due to a previous 

meeting engagement.   However, we would like to weigh in on the proposed maps.  

 

The Village is opposed to the following maps:   Wards by Sam Fischer, Wards by Dan (1st map), 

Wards by Andrea Kaminski (1st map) and Wards by Thomas Wilson.   These maps split the 

Village of Brooklyn into two separate districts.  The Dane County portion of the village is only 

1,026 people, so to split that into separate county districts will put an extra burden on our 

election workers and residents to learn who is in which district.  

 

We would strongly urge the Commission to look at maps that keep the Village of Brooklyn in 

one district.   Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Linda Kuhlman, WCMC, CMTW 

Clerk-Treasurer 

 

cc:  Mark Bruner, Village President 
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